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MEET OUR STAFF!
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The Kane County Judicial Center had more than 123,000 visitors in 2024, projected to increase to 143,000 in
2025. This volume necessitates the need for pavement improvements to (a) prevent accidents, (b) maintain
the structural integrity of the County’s investments, (c) prevent further deterioration and (d) reduce
maintenance costs. The project will reduce hazards caused by collapsed sewers, potholes, cracks, uneven
pavement and poor drainage issues.  The repairs encompass the Judicial Center (photos above), Sheriff’s
Department, jail parking lots and private entrance drives. The October issue will showcase improvements to
help alleviate parking at the Sheriff’s Department and Jail. 

Help Us Help You! Help Us Help You! 
Please submit maintenance requests through the
Building Management Work Request system, FSI.
You can find the FSI link on our internal page at
web.kane. This ensures your request is tracked
and resolved efficiently. For urgent issues
requiring immediate assistance, the help desk
contact number is also available there.

Name: Joulian Beletski
Title:  Painter
Years at County: One year and seven months
Favorite Part of Job: When a project is over and seeing a
client’s satisfaction. 
When Did You First Have an Interest in Painting: I started
as a painter in 1996 and opened my own company in
1999; I ran it through 2023 before I was hired by Kane
County. 
Favorite Thing to Do Over the Weekend:  Spend time with
family and travel. 
Favorite Hobbies: Traveling and furniture restoration.
Favorite Place to Visit in Chicagoland: Morton Arboretum
What Is the Most Interesting or Challenging Task on the
Job:  Woodworking projects for Kane County.

BEFOREBEFORE AFTERAFTER

Recycling Process UpdatesRecycling Process Updates
Building Management is
continuing to centralize and
streamline recycling efforts
countywide. Changes will
begin at the Government
Center with new educational
signage (pictured) in Building
A and will gradually expand to
other areas. 

Attention: Testing ContinuesAttention: Testing Continues
In September, Building Management will continue
testing the heating systems in anticipation of the
upcoming fall/winter weather.  During testing,
building occupants may notice a burning smell.
This is normal and should only last approximately
5-10 minutes.  Call (630) 444-3400 with any
questions. 


